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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday, 18th October 2015: The Twenty-ninth Sunday of the Year B: Mission Sunday: Psalter Week 1
Sunday (18th)        9.30 am Twenty-ninth Sunday of the Year B: Intentions of Jo and Paul Costello
Monday (19th)      No Mass
Tuesday (20th)     10.00 am Feria: Intentions of Fr Savage
Wednesday (21st)  6.00 pm Feria: Intentions of Fr Savage
Thursday (22nd)   10.00 am Feria: Intentions of Fr Anil
Friday (23rd)
          6.00 pm Feria: Intentions of Fr Anil
Saturday (24th)    10.00 am Feria: Intentions of Fr Anil
Sunday (25th)        9.30 am Thirtieth of the Year B: Pro Populo
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, and all the sick especially Paul Costello, Sammy Reid, and Ngozi Ekwe who are not very well at the moment, we pray that God grant them his healings and consolation; we also pray for the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 11th October 2015: Our collection last Sunday was £185.10 made up of £120.00 Gift Aid and £64.95 Planned Giving and Loose, thank you.  
Mass Attendance: Sunday, 11th October 2015: 67
Readers’ Rota for 25th October 2015, the Thirtieth Sunday of the Year B: 1st: Children to do the readings Psalm/Accl: Ebuka Ibeke, 2nd: , Bidding Prayer: 
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays and Weekdays: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
The Month of October is dedicated to St Joseph, the Spouse of the Blessed of the Blessed Virgin and Foster father of Our Lord. During this month we shall recite the Holy Rosary and the Litany of St Joseph everyday before Mass. Please join us in this great devotion to ask for intercessions of St Joseph for your private intentions and those Sacred Heart Church. 
Parish Fund Raising on 28th November: Donations of items, money, bottles of spirits and wine needed for the Tombola stalls. Please be generous as usual as these will be go a long way to help in the much needed funds for the parish. Please contact Margaret for further information  

Mass in Church next Sunday, 25th October: Pleased God, we will be in church for Mass next Sunday, please do come along this Friday evening or Saturday morning to help arrange the chairs and other stuff in preparation for Mass on Sunday morning. Thanks.
Happy Birthday to Geraldine whose birthday was last Sunday 11th October. May the Good Lord grant her good health and many more years of happy life.

Catechism Classes every Wednesday for Children – aged 6 – 17, preparing for the Sacraments of Initiation in the parish hall from 4.45 to 6pm followed by Mass
Second Collection today for the Propagation of the Faith

Parking Spaces available at the club’s car Park next door if there are no spaces along the road
Office Hours: Tuesdays: 10.30am to 12.30pm, Fridays: 6.30pm to 8.00pm, or speak to the priest after Sunday Mass, or phone: 07450831472      
